
We received two responses via the online feedback form for Leslie Lane: 

 

Please provide any comments you have 

about the Leslie Lane Sidewalk Project: 
Name: 

Street 

Address: 
City: Email: IP 

Invoice 

Number 
Date 

I couldn't make it to the meeting, but I'm 

excited about this. We could use a sidewalk 

there. 

Sarah 

Cranston 

22 East 

Craig St 
Columbia Cranston.sarah@gmail.com 

  

2019-09-20 

16:05:10 

I support this project. All city streets should 

have accessible sidewalks! Thank you for 

funding this project. 

Renee 

Maxwell 

201 Fourth 

Ave 
Columbia zen.imp@gmail.com 

  

2019-09-20 

14:31:45 
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